
                                   
 
 
 
July 13, 2010 
 
 
Hon. Hillary Rodham Clinton  
Secretary of State  
U.S. Department of State  
2201 C Street, N.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20520  
 
Dear Secretary Clinton: 
 
We are writing on behalf of the American Civil Liberties Union, the American 
Association of University Professors, and PEN American Center to express our alarm 
over reports that prominent Colombian journalist Hollman Morris has been denied a visa 
to travel to the United States. 
 
Mr. Morris has traveled to the United States 



ideological grounds. Ideological exclusion impoverishes intellectual inquiry and debate in 
the United States, suggests to the world that our country is more interested in silencing 
than engaging its critics, and undermines our ability to support dissent in politically 




